
CAR PARKING NOTICE FOR ALL STAFF, PARENTS & VISITORS 

 

Staff, parents & visitors parking outside of the dedicated drop-off bays on Flagstaff Road (fig 1.), do 

so at your own risk. Parking restrictions do apply outside of the dedicated bays.  

The school has no jurisdiction over the management of the highway, including parking 

arrangements. The highway is managed between Berkeley Homes & Green Park.  

There is a maximum stay of 30 mins within the bays, but please be as quick as possible to enable 

other vehicles to use them at drop-off and pick-up.  

Fig 1 

 

In accordance with the school travel plan, where possible, we encourage staff, parents, pupils & 

visitors to travel to the school site by an alternative, more eco-friendly means. There is a bus facility 

through the Green Park development and to neighbouring estates. We also have provision for cycle 

and scooter parking.  

To support the congestion during drop-off and pick-up times, the school has implemented the 

following:  

• School gates open at the earlier time of 8.40 a.m.  

• We offer after school clubs free of charge, fairly distributed across the pupil cohort 

• We offer a before and after school club every day, run by Go Beanies, at an agreed rate 

• We have procured and installed an additional gate to ease congestion on Flagstaff Road 

 

The school is very grateful to all staff, parents & visitors for attending the school grounds responsibly 

and safely.  


